
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

RGS/43/2023-24 

9th September 2023 

Change in Dispersal Timings during Exam Days 
Grades 1 - 12 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,       

 

Greetings! 

 

We hope this message finds you and your wards in good health and high spirits. We would like to 

inform you about an important change in the dispersal timings during the upcoming examination 

period. 

 

As we approach the examination season, we understand that our students require additional time for 

revision, preparation, and to alleviate any unnecessary stress. In an effort to provide them with the 

best possible environment for success, we have decided to modify the dispersal timings during exam 

days, effective from Wednesday, September 13, 2023 to Friday, September 29, 2023. 

 

• Parent walkers – 12.20 (from the respective rooms) 

• Self – walkers – 12.10 pm 

• School transport users – 12.15 pm (Except route nos. 1 & 3) 

 

Routes 1 & 3 will disperse from school at 1.15 pm. In case parents of these routes want to pick 

up their ward/s early, they are requested to inform the Class Teacher of their ward via email regarding 

the same. 

 

We kindly request your support and cooperation in ensuring that your child is picked up promptly at 

the revised dispersal time on exam days. If you encounter any difficulties or require additional 

assistance with transportation arrangements during this period, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office. 

 

We sincerely believe that this change in dispersal timings will contribute positively to our students' 

overall performance and reduce any undue stress associated with the examination period. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. We wish all our students the very 

best in their upcoming examinations. Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

 

School will be functional with the normal timings from Tuesday, October 3, 2023. Kindly 

note that Monday, October 2, 2023 is a holiday on account of Gandhi Jayanti. 

 

 

 

 

Warm regards 

Team RGS 

 


